
From: Nancy Hartney
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Cc: clcollins6@cox.net
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Saturday, March 04, 2017 11:01:11 AM

I urge you to deny the 5264-W permit as it was improperly approved by ADEQ.  

The No-discharge permit is inappropriate C&H did not comply with guidance required under reg.
5.402 and should be denied
Evidence of discharge is already occurring on Big Creek Research
Violation of the current moratorium 
A failure to acknowledge karst 
Lack of compliance with AWMFH
Deficient nutrient management plan. 

-- 
Nancy Hartney, Author
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